
 

 
OFFICIAL NOTICE TO SUPPLIERS: BEWARE OF FRAUDULENT EMAILS 
 
The City of Tshwane has been made aware of fraudulent emails falsely claiming to be from the Chief 
Financial Officer (CFO) or other officials, soliciting bribes or payments in exchange for tenders. 
 
This is a scam. 
 
Important to note: 
 

• The City, CFO or any official will NEVER do the following: 
o Ask for bribes, payments or confidential information 
o Guarantee tenders in exchange for money 

 

• Do the following if you receive such an email: 
o Do not respond, engage or pay anything. 
o Report it immediately to the City’s Fraud Hotline or procurement office. 

 
Always verify official communication through City channels. 
 
Report fraud to 080 874 9263 or fraud@tshwane.gov.za. 
 
Stay vigilant. Ignore and report scams. 
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